
PSGSL Meeting Minutes 
February 23, 2016 

Present: Board: Ross Benson, Keith Fenton, Stephen Gomes, Vicky Harrison 
Teams: Rounders (Jeff), Tribe (Bob), Greyhounds (Verne), RoadRunnerZ 
(Martin), Orphans (John), Dynamite (Arlene), Gorillas C (Casey), Heartthrobs 
(Todd), Ballers (Leonel), Piranhas (Stu), StreetBar (Kevin), Gorillas D (Danny), 
Green Team (John Michael), BrokeBats (Jimmy) 

1. Review February 2 Minutes – Keith Fenton 
Jimmy Accepts, Jeff 2nd 

2. Treasurers Report  – Vicky Harrison 
Jimmy Accepts, Jeff 2nd  

3. Spring Season – Ross Benson 
Spring Season Opening Day will be March 6.  All games this season will be 
played at BLD.  Game times will be similar to years past.  Games dates are 
3/6, 3/13, 3/20, 4/3, 4/17, 4/24, 5/1, 5/8, 5/15.   Playoff to be held 5/22. 
Donation for Find Food Bank will be accepted and players are encouraged to 
bring to opening day.  Bat will be donated to Stu at opening ceremonies.  
Phillip Moore to sing national anthem  
   

4. Registration/Payments-Vicky 
14 Teams.  All paid 

5. Practice Fields –Ross 
All requests for practice fields should be sent to Ross.  Best efforts being 
made to accommodate all.  Only issue was Dynamite. 

6. Clinics –Ross  
Good turnout for the second clinic.  All players have been placed on teams 

7. Ratings- Ross 
All Coaches will be required to complete their teams ratings the after the first 
games, ratings are due 3/10.  New players are permitted to be added to team 
rosters up until 3/20.  If new players are added their ratings are due immediately.  
There will be a managers meeting on March 22 at 6PM (Hunter’s) to discuss ratings 
and the board will finalize all ratings before 4/4.  Ross has sent out blank 
fillable ratings form 



8. New Business – NAGAAA Hall of fame has suggested a $100 per league per 
NAGAAA Hall of fame donation to found this year’s event at the World 
Series. Unanimous approval of sending $100 to NAGAAA 

9. Old Business – Leo Newcomb will be assisting with league fundraising.  Leo 
has extensive fund raising experience including PSLOD and Hot Rodeo.  We 
would like a volunteer from each team to be a part of the fund raising event 
committee.  We are planning on having an event May 14th at Chill Bar to 
coincide with interleague play taking place that day.  Leo may be contacted 
at leonewcomb@mac.com 

Courtesy Runners.  We have adopted NAGAAA new courtesy runner rule.  You 
may have one courtesy runner per inning.  That player need only be on the 
roster but not actually in the lineup.   

There is an Over the Line Tournament 4/10 10-4 on Field 8.  Cost $10 per 
person.  See Team Dynamite for details. 

We have a volunteer who is interested in becoming more active in assisting 
the league.  Lou Coloia will be an executive assistant to the board.   

Adjournment at 6:45  Jimmy motion, Arlene 2nd 

Next Meeting 4/5/16  6:00PM  Hunters            
Keith Fenton     Secretary       

mailto:leonewcomb@mac.com

